
 

 

 
 

  

   ICRD/children's Justice Centers (CJCs) of Hawaii 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Catholic Charities Hawaii (CCH) provides specialized treatment services for sexually reactive children/youth and their 
families.

 

 
 

 

1822 Keeaumoku Street, Honolulu, HI 96822 

  

$5,000 

 07/01/2018 06/30/2019 
JE19-04

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Treatment services for sexually reactive children/youth and their families are needed in First Judicial Circuit - Oahu. 
These clinical, therapeutic treatment services requires one provider to ensure quality assurance and consistency in 
delivery. Treatment of sexually reactive children/youth, especially during an investigative crisis period, are highly 
specialized with limited qualified providers available. Catholic Charities Hawaii (CCH) has provided these services on 
Oahu. Catholic Charities Hawaii (CCH) has been the provider of these services for many years via an RFP process. 
During this prior procurement, no other provider demonstrated capacity to serve clients on Oahu. CCH has established 
programs with specialized skills and expertise to serve this required population on Oahu. The Judiciary currently has a 
contract with CCH, J19054, originally, contract indicated services would be provided on the Hawaii Island. Amending 
contract, services shall only be provided on Oahu, Hawaii Island was not an intended geographic location for services, 
therefore shall be removed from Scope of Services. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Catholic Charities Hawaii (CCH) has been the provider for these services for many years via an RFP process. During 
this prior procurement, no other provider demonstrated capacity to serve clients on Oahu. CCH has established 
programs with specialized skills and expertise to serve this required population on Oahu. Catholic Charities on Oahu is 
the only provider for such services. 
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                    /s/ Susan Gochros 1/4/2019
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A formal request is submitted and and reviewed by Judiciary Administration, including Chief Procurement Officer. A notice 
of this request for the exemption procurement shall be posted for 7 days to the public. 

 

 
    

Jasmine Mau-Mukai ICRD/CJCs of Hawaii 534-6700 jasmine.m.mau-mukai@ 

courts.hawaii.gov 
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